
Official Call 
MFMC Spring Meeting 

Saturday, April 25th, 2020 
Bella Caffe 

116 3rd Street W.  
Park Rapids, MN 

Spring Meeting Registration Fee:  $15.00 
 
The MFMC Spring Meeting will take place on Saturday, April 25th, 2020 at the Bella Caffe in Park 
Rapids.  Registration starts at 10:30 am and the meeting will begin at 11:00 am.  Lunch will be served 
at 12:30 pm, with the meeting concluding no later than 2:00 pm.   
 
The MFMC Spring Meeting is primarily a business meeting, with reports given by the officers and  
each committee chairperson.  We will be making plans for the All-State Meeting coming July 22 where 
we will preview the new Festival bulletin, train for the new on-line Festival system, and hear about 
Federation updates that the membership should be informed about.  The Spring Meeting is open to any 
member and all clubs should keep in mind the requirement that in order for a club to participate in any 
Federation project, including Festival, someone from that club has to be represented at either the All-
State Meeting in July or at this Spring Meeting.   
 
The MFMC Spring Meeting is another occasion for MFMC members to connect with each other, to 
learn more about the opportunities for teachers and students available through MFMC, and to have a 
voice in making MFMC a group that encourages and supports our members. 
 
Bella Caffe in Park Rapids shares their love of fine Italian food in an authentic atmosphere. The menu 
looks amazing, so be prepared for a delicious lunch with multiple options, including gluten free. 
(bellecaffeon3rd.com) Members can order off the menu prior to the meeting and lunch will be served in 
the meeting room at 12:30 pm.  Members can pay their lunch bill directly to the restaurant. 
 
Please RSVP to Nancy Fisher, text to 218-469-3733 or email at nancy.fshr@yahoo.com by April 15th.  
You may pay your $15 Registration Fee when you arrive at Belle Caffe.  Please make checks 
(preferred) payable to MFMC.   
 
 
 


